09/11/2024



Muckhart Golf Club

Weekly Update

Overview



The Club AGM is taking place on Saturday 7th September at 15:00, in the Clubhouse. Members are invited to send suggested agenda items, proposals and apologies to enquiries@muckhartgolf.com by Saturday 23rd November. The agenda, proposals and relevant reports will be issued in advance of the AGM. We encourage all eligible members to attend the AGM. We are a members' club and your opinion matters!

Please ensure that you play from the artificial tees at all times on the golf course. This ensures that the grass tees are protected over the winter months. Where possible, please also avoid walking across the grass tees on your way to the artificial tees.

2024 Prizegiving Evenings



Ladies' Prizegiving took place last week and it was a great night! Congratulations to all the prize winners and to all those who were involved in organising another successful event.

Gents' Prizegiving is taking place on Friday 22nd November and sign up sheets are opposite the bar. The cost is £25 per person which can also be paid (cash only) at the bar.

Seniors' Prizegiving is taking place on Wednesday 27th November and includes 9 holes with soup and sandwiches.

50/50 Club Results



Our lucky 50:50 Draw winners for October were:

1st: Dot & Alan Nesbit - £162 2nd: Colin Mann - £54 3rd: Trevor Cragg - £27

Winners were drawn by Gregor Creevy and verified by Karri Staszek.

Congratulations!

If you would like to join the 50:50 draw, or for further information on how to sign up, please email enquiries@muckhartgolf.com or call 01259 781 423 option 1

Membership Fundraiser



We are running a Membership Fundraiser again this year where you have the chance to win your 2025 membership for just £15!

To enter, please write your name on a square on the noticeboard opposite the bar and pay at the bar.

We will let you know when the draw has been made. Good luck!

Quiz Night



We are hosting a Quiz Night at the Club on Saturday 23rd November at 19:30!

It is £5 per person to enter and members and nonmembers are welcome. If you would like to come please let us know in the office or in the bar.

Our previous Quiz Nights have been great fun and there will be prizes up for grabs!

Hogmanay Party



Tickets are now available for our Hogmanay Party!

On the night there will be a cold buffet, a glass of prosecco at the bells, plenty of dancing and a variety of games hosted by Chris Alexander.

This is typically very well attended so we suggest you reserve your tickets as soon as possible. You can do so at the bar or by emailing enquiries@muckhartgolf.com. The price is £20 per person and this must be paid by 20th December in cash at the bar.

This is open to members and non-members!

Pro Shop



If you are looking for a Christmas present for a friend or family member, we are now selling Christmas Pro Shop Vouchers! These can be used towards green fees, buggies, clothing and membership fees.

These can be made up to any value you like and they can be purchased from the Pro Shop from tomorrow.

Results



Seniors

Friday Stableford No. 4 Winner: Stewart Pollock

Frostbite Trophy Rd 2 Winner: Steve Barton Runner-up: Alan Gray Third place: Bruce Neilson 2s winners: Danny Gallagher

Friday Stableford No. 5 Winner: Alan Gray

Mixed

Mixed Weekly Stableford Winner: Craig Allan Runner-up: Alistair Neilson No 2s winners

Featured Partner



Roy & McIntyre Funeral Home

Roy & McIntyre Funeral Home provides high quality care from a dedicated team of committed professionals. With an unparalleled local reputation, we pride ourselves on helping you achieve a respectful and dignified funeral, reflecting the life of your loved one. Our funeral home is located in Glenochil, Alloa, and covers all surrounding areas. We are aware of our privileged and sensitive role within the community and the importance of the arrangements we undertake on behalf of families whilst providing funeral services.

royandmcintyrefuneralhome.co.uk

Opening Times



Pro Shop Monday - Sunday: 08:00 - 16:00

Rar

Open daily from 10:30am. Closure is at the discretion of the bar staff. Please note the bar will not close before 16:00 on Monday to Thursday and 17:00 Friday to Sunday.

On Par Restaurant



Monday to Thursday Last orders: 16:00

Friday to Sunday Last orders: 17:00

Takeaway Pizza - Thursday to Sunday 17:00 until 19:00

Stewart is now taking bookings for his Christmas menu! If you would like to book a table for friends and/or family please email enquiries@muckhartgolf.com or call us on 01259781423.

Muckhart Golf Club